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WEEK ONE MENUS 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have had a very busy week at Sheering school really being absorbed in our work and celebrating our achievements where 
we have worked so hard. While visiting each class many times this week, it has made me proud to see the children engaging 
so well also hearing such wonderful manners too. Thank you for reinforcing these at home.  
 
As we are exploring the Christian values of Courage and Resilience, we listened to two Bible stories this week (Doubting 
Thomas and Jesus calms the storm) to help us to understand that if we cannot find the courage ourselves or from our family 
and friends, we can pray and ask God to help us. On Wednesday, Fitzwalter class presented an amazing assembly about 
courage which helped us to understand what it means. 
 
New Year, New Goals! 
I would like to thank the members of the PTFA for their efforts in fundraising during the Autumn term and everyone who 
supported the planned events. You may have noticed our brand new football goals which the Davidsons built and installed 
yesterday. I am sure the children will look after them and enjoy using them when the weather improves. Thank you everyone; 
They are TERRIFIC! 
 
Happy Book 
Catherine wanted to thank Miss Johnson for helping her when she felt down and Ruby, Remy and Josie thanked Minnie for 
always making them laugh. 
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Sophia and Amelie have achieved their Learn to Swim Level 3 awards; Mya has passed her Learn to Swim Level 2; 
Ellen was awarded her 5m certificate for swimming; Ivy was very proud of her 200m achievement in swimming and Isabella 
and Jessica have completed their Piano Course 1.  
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Issy, Ellen, Danielle, Oliver, Macy, 
Harry, Alfie, Noah, Mya, Elsie-Mae, Max, Mitchell, Edith, George, Hannah, Amalie, Joshua, Darcy, Abigail, Esmeé and Patrick. 
George and Joshua have achieved their Silver Mathletics award. Our Class Spelling Shed Superstar is Quickbury class with 
65,087,684 points and our Top 10 Super-Spellers are Sonny, Catherine, Charlie, Poppie, Jacob, Reggie, Alfie, Isabella. Ray and 
Mya.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have had the courage to share their ideas in class or during Collective Worship. 
Copeland: Logan has shown great courage this week, sharing his thoughts and ideas about Winter. 
Durrington: Otis readily takes part in class discussions and has the courage to explain things clearly. 
Fitzwalter: Lola always has the courage to share her ideas and explains her opinions well. 
Quickbury: Ivy always has the courage to share her ideas; she is so creative and takes such risks with her learning. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Mrs Brittaine’s Star of the Week 
My Star of the Week is Robin for being courageous in phonics and for working so hard with his writing. 
 
Birthdays 
This week we sang the birthday song to Poppy (10) and Isabelle (8) who will both be celebrating their birthdays today. 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
After school clubs 
 
Dates  
Wednesday 26th January: PTFA Bag 2 School (clothes collection) 
Friday 28th January: Year 4 Bikeability 
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Thursday 10th and 11th February: Year 5 Bikeability 
Friday 11th February: End of first half term. 
Monday 14th Feb-18th: Half term 
Monday 21st February: Spring half term begins 
Thursday 3rd March: World Book Day (theme to be confirmed) 
Friday 1st April: End of term 
 
Have a good weekend, keep safe. 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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